From: josie firmin [N

Sent: 22 June 2022 22:11
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Great Ormond street development

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

I have lived and run a retail business |

| believe that the preposed development of Great Ormond Hospital is too big ,too disruptive and a great concern to
the local residence and businesses .
The size of development and the lengthy disruption which will obviously happen is out of proportion to the benefits

The reported number of lorries driving through this densely populated area over the 5 years of preposed
development is wrong .

How any one thinks this is a reasonable proposal in this day and age | can not believe. The pollution in any built up
area is bad , but in a hospital, school and residential area it is way beyond crazy!!!

Josie Firmin

Cosmo China



